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Announcement 
 

 

Nº 2023-15 

 

Subject: CARS Competitor’s Representative 

 

Issue Date: December 20, 2023 

 
 

The CARS board would like to announce that the license holders have elected Ken 

Wawryk as the CARS Competitor Representative. Ken will be serving a two-year term 

that will run until January 2026.  

 

We would also like to thank Jean-Sebastien Besner and Andre Leblanc for putting their 

names forward for this position.  

 

The CARS board would also like to thank Andre for serving a term as Competitor 

Representative. Andre did a great job of representing the competitors during this time. 

 

 

Thank you to all who voted. 

 

 

Debbie Dyer 

CARS Office Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


